O I‘egon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor
April 15, 2009

Zelenka West, LLC
39550 Chalmers Lane
Cormnelius, Oregon 97113

Reference: Transfer T-7657
Application S-85620, Permit S-53999

The assignment from James Thompson and Scott Walters to Zelenka West Nursery has been
recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
96145 covering the recording fee of $100 is also enclosed.

Regarding Application S-84671 Permit S-53811, Application R-85574 Permit R-13776, and
Application G-15871 Permit G-15458, these were assigned to Zelenka West, LLC on December
6, 2006. Therefore, an assignment of these three water right permits is not necessary. [ am
enclosing a refund check in the amount of $150 reflecting an overpayment of assignment fees.

Please review the permits to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the
permit. These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right
can be issued.

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 96145, refund check

cc: Watermaster 18
James Thompson
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Hydrographics
Sarah Henderson - for Transfers
File



